
GENERAL ELECTION
Tuesday, November 7th



A MESSAGE FROM 

Dear Voters,

The mission of the Huntington GOP is 
to elect and support candidates that are 
committed to liberty, justice and economic 
opportunity for all. We look to build strong 
families and safe communities, where 
parents are empowered to make decisions 
about their children’s education. We’re a 
party of inclusion and pride ourselves on 
our diversity and commitment to hard work. 
We look to the individual and communities 
first for solutions, rather than government 
bureaucrats making mandates from above.

I’m proud of our record since becoming the 
party’s Chairman in 2020. Since then, we 
have helped elect Republican candidates 
and orchestrated historic victories at all 
levels of government, including Keith Brown 
to the Assembly and Mario Mattera to the 
State Senate in 2020.

In 2021, we swept the Town Board races, 
and with the support of the county GOP 
Chairman Jesse Garcia, we regained control 
of the Suffolk County Legislature, winning 
3 out of 4 local county legislative seats and 
provided critical majorities to elect the first 
Suffolk County District Attorney in 20 years.

In 2022, we helped elect Nick LaLota to 
Congress. We also elected Vincent Puleo  
to County Clerk and re-elected John 
Kennedy to County Comptroller with  
over 60% of the vote.

With your support on Election Day, we’ll 
elect candidates that support our police 
and public safety officers, and will work 
to combat gangs, drug dealers and failed 
policies like cashless bail that threaten our 
communities. They will balance the needs of 
economic development, while maintaining 
our local quality of life. They will hold the 
line on taxes, protect our environment and 
water quality, and invest in our town and 
county’s infrastructure.

Please go to our website to learn more 
about our current candidates. Following an 
open screening process of more than 120 
members of our committee, I am proud of 
our nominations of accomplished individuals 
with strong track records in both the private 
and public sectors.

For more information about our candidates 
and our platform, please visit our website at 
huntingtongop.org and remember to vote on 
Tuesday, November 7th.

If you are interested in getting more 
involved with the Republican Party, as a 
volunteer or committee person, please don’t 
hesitate to contact me at 631-549-6800.

Thomas M.  
McNally
Huntington Republican 
Party Chairman



Our Platform

The Huntington GOP will remain a strong and vibrant voice for lowering taxes, 
encouraging economic growth, creating and protecting local jobs, providing 
safe and secure neighborhoods, protecting our environment and water quality, 
and preserving and improving our local quality of life, while fostering open and 
transparent government based on honesty, integrity and accountability. 

Lower Taxes
It’s no secret that we’re overtaxed: our per 
capita state-local tax burden is the highest 
in the nation and the reason that young 
people, senior citizens, and businesses are 
leaving New York. By enacting tax policies 
that promote economic growth and keeping 
state and local spending under control, we 
can make Huntington more attractive for 
individuals, families and businesses. We 
support lowering personal income tax rates, 
property tax rates, and the utility surcharge.

Create & Protect Jobs
The best jobs program is economic growth, 
and we will continue to pursue sensible 
policies that energize the private sector and 
create more good-paying jobs. We support 
infrastructure projects and government 
reforms that will attract investment and  
help foster small businesses.

Improve Quality of Life
We all appreciate that we live in the most 
beautiful town in the nation, and we will work 
hard to preserve and improve our quality 
of life for our children and grandchildren. 
From investing in infrastructure and public 
safety to halting overcrowding and gang 
violence, we are committed to protecting 
our community.

Secure Our Communities
We support our police, prosecutors, public 
safety officers and first responders and work 
to provide them with the tools they need to 
keep our communities safe and secure. We 
oppose senseless liberal New York State 
criminal justice reforms like cashless bail and 
the Clean Slate Act that put criminals back on 
the streets to do us more harm. 

Open & Transparent Government
A free society demands that the sun shine  
on all elements of government. We will 
continue to support policies that bring 
transparency and accountability to every 
level of government.

Ensure Quality Education
We believe that maintaining a world-class 
system of primary and secondary education 
with high standards, in which all students can 
reach their potential, is critically important to 
America’s future and the future prosperity 
of our community. We believe parents 
should be empowered to send their children 
to the school of their choice and that our 
public schools should not be held hostage by 
substandard Common Core requirements.

Protect Our Environment  
& Water Quality
Preserving our local environment and 
protecting our water supplies and water 
quality are vital to Huntington and Long 
Island’s sustainability. The Huntington GOP 
and its candidates support smart growth, 
while preserving land, improving recycling 
and supporting infrastructure projects that 
enhance water quality, including sewers  
and waste treatment.



2023 ELECTION DATES & VOTING INFO

GENERAL ELECTION
Vote Republican at your regular polling place  

on General Election Day.

Tuesday, November 7 
6:00am - 9:00pm

EARLY VOTING
For all voters townwide at early voting locations.

October 28 - November 5
LIMITED HOURS
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ABSENTEE BALLOT
Out of town on Election Day?

Request an absentee ballot online:

The right to vote is one of our most important 
freedoms and the Suffolk County GOP urges 

all citizens to participate in our republican 
democracy by voting.

    Check Your Voter Registration
    Find Your Polling Place



Ed Romaine is Brookhaven Town’s 70th 
Supervisor, having been elected to that 
office during a special election in 2012, and 
sub-sequentially being re-elected four (4) 
times with over 59% of the vote.

Romaine has championed environmental 
and quality-of-life issues throughout his time 
in public office. Spearheading legislation 
that will forever protect the Carmans River, 
which was unanimously approved by the 
Town Board and embraced by residents, 
environmentalists, and the building 
community. He introduced legislation that 
has strengthened the Town’s housing codes 
and aggressively prosecuted problem 
landlords that have impacted neighborhoods 
throughout the Town.

Ed Romaine has reduced millions of dollars 
in pipeline debt and held the line on total 
Town property taxes. During his time as 
Supervisor, the Town received AAA bond 
rating, saving residents money.

He is a former member of the Suffolk 
County Legislature, where he was known 
as a fiscal conservative, sponsoring such 
cost-saving measures as the Suffolk County 
Tax Cap. Additionally, he established a 
record as a fighter for the environment by 
authoring Suffolk’s first Clean Water Act. 

Ed preserved countless acres of open space 
across eastern Brookhaven, the North Fork, 
and Shelter Island. He sponsored numerous 
pieces of landmark legislation, including 
“Michael’s Law,” which banned explosive 
fuel gels; the state’s first local law to regulate 
helicopter traffic; and established the LIPA 
Oversight Commission. In addition, Ed 
reduced the tax burden on residents by 
promoting smart government initiatives  
and real tax reform.

He was elected Suffolk County Clerk and 
served for 16 years, actively increasing 
productivity and improving access to 
official records. Ed is recognized as a 
pioneer in government use of technology 
and was chosen “2001 New York State 
County Clerk of the Year.”

Ed began his career in public service as a 
history teacher in the Hauppauge School 
District, where he taught for ten years. Ed 
Romaine earned a Bachelor of History from 
Adelphi University and a Master’s in History 
from Long Island University.

He resides in Center Moriches with his 
wife, Diane.

Ed Romaine
For Suffolk County 
Executive

WEBSITE:  
romaineforsuffolk.com

EMAIL:  
campaign@romaineforsuffolk.com



Huntington Town Clerk Andrew P. Raia was 
first elected to a term commencing January 
1, 2020. Prior to his election as Town 
Clerk, Mr. Raia served as a New York State 
Assemblyman from 2003-2019, serving 
nine terms representing the east side  
of Huntington.

During the COVID-19 pandemic, the Town 
Clerk’s office prided itself on being the 
only Town Department which remained 
fully operational from the outset, assisting 
residents in any way possible. As the keeper 
of your most vital records, Town Clerk Raia 
has made it a priority to keep those records 
secure while exploring ways to utilize new 
technology to enhance office productivity.

It is Town Clerk Raia’s mission to maintain 
the reputation of the Huntington Town 
Clerk’s Office as being the best in the State 
in delivering professional, courteous and 
expeditious service to the Town’s residents.

• Lower Taxes

• Support Economic Growth

• Create & Protect Jobs

• Ensure Quality Education

• Secure our Communities

• Preserve our Environment

• Protect our Water Quality

• Improve Quality of Life

• Foster Open & Transparent 
    Government Based on  
    Honesty, Integrity and  
    AccountabilityIn-Person Early Voting

OCT 28 - NOV 5

Vote Republican “Row B”

Andrew Raia
For Huntington 
Town Clerk

EMAIL:  
andrewraiahuntingtontownclerk@gmail.com



Brooke Lupinacci is a former prosecutor 
who’s dedicated her life to protecting our 
community. She’s protected our safety as an 
Assistant District Attorney, protected our 
quality of life as an attorney for the Town of 
Huntington, and protected the rights of both 
Town workers and management. Now, she’s 
running for Huntington Town Council to 
protect us from higher taxes, rising crime, and 
eyesores in our residential neighborhoods.

Brooke began her career in public service 
as an Assistant District Attorney in Suffolk 
County, prosecuting felons for financial 
crimes that ripped off families, businesses, 
and taxpayers. Brooke has achieved justice 
for victims by securing criminal convictions 
related to embezzlements, fraud, home 
improvement scams, welfare fraud and money 
laundering. Brooke also earned recognition 
for her work in prosecuting other crimes such 
as misdemeanor level sex offenses, domestic 
violence, bias crimes and graffiti cases. No 
one is more qualified to protect Huntington 
families and seniors and to fight against 
pro-criminal policies like cashless bail, which 
releases dangerous criminals from jail.

Brooke joined the Town of Huntington as an 
Assistant Town Attorney in 2015. In this role, 
Brooke combated quality of life violations 
throughout the Town by enforcing the Town 
Code, thereby helping to remove eyesores 
like zombie homes, hoarder properties and 
squatter houses from our neighborhoods. 

Brooke was most recently appointed to serve 
as Huntington’s Director of Labor Relations, 
where she’s trusted to oversee the day-to-
day relations between management and the 
Town’s workforce that is largely unionized. 
To hold employees accountable to taxpayers, 
Brooke administers, and participates in the 
negotiation of, the Town’s three collective 
bargaining agreements- including facilitating 
the resolution of labor disputes and the 
disposition of employee discipline matters. 
She manages the Town’s recruitment process 
to ensure that the Town employs qualified 
individuals in accordance with applicable law. 

As our next Councilwoman, Brooke is 
determined to protect our neighborhoods 
from urbanization plans that threaten to 
increase crime, drain emergency services, 
overcrowd classrooms, and increase 
taxes. She’ll also work to hold the line on 
property taxes while ensuring the Town 
of Huntington delivers the highest quality 
services for all residents. Finally, Brooke will 
invest in local parks, continue her work to 
eliminate vacant zombie houses, protect our 
waterways, and protect our environment.

Brooke earned a Master’s degree in 
journalism from New York University and  
a Juris Doctor from Touro Law School. 
A life-long Town of Huntington resident, 
Brooke and her husband, Stephen, are 
raising their three sons in Lloyd Harbor.

Brooke Lupinacci
For Huntington 
Town Board

WEBSITE:  
lupinacci2023.com

EMAIL:  
info@lupinacci2023.com



Theresa A. Mari has been a children’s 
advocate and attorney in private practice 
for 30 years. She is also an entrepreneur 
and former general counsel to multiple 
businesses. Because of her depth of 
experience, she exhibits strong leadership 
skills, and is an expert on small business 
development and handling legal and 
business matters.

Theresa is the founding partner of her 
own law firm, Theresa A. Mari, P.C. She 
concentrates her practice in family, real 
estate and matrimonial law, focusing much 
of her efforts on representing children. 
Before that, she co-founded Ecotyre 
Technologies, Inc., a publicly traded tire-
re-manufacturing business. In addition, she 
served as the company’s general counsel 
and executive director.

While attending Hofstra University Law 
School, she served as assistant general 
counsel for Covidea, Inc., an online computer 
banking company. After graduation, she was 
promoted to general counsel.

She has held numerous leadership positions 
with the Suffolk County Bar Association 
(SCBA) and the Suffolk County Women’s 
Bar Association. She also served as a 
member of the SCBA’s Judicial Nominating 
Committee, and is former president of the 
Suffolk County Matrimonial Bar Association 
and the Huntington Lawyers Club. 

As a breast cancer survivor and advocate, 
she is a member of the SCBA Judges and 
Lawyers Breast Cancer Alert. In addition, 
she is a member of the Suffolk County 
Women’s Advisory Committee.

Theresa has received several awards for 
her legal, charitable and pro bono work with 
numerous organizations, including Kiwanis 
of Hauppauge/Smithtown and Hospice of 
St. Charles Hospital. In addition, she has 
volunteered her time with several non-
profit groups, among them the Spina Bifida 
Foundation, United Cerebral Palsy, and the 
United Muscular Dystrophy Association.

Theresa’s present charitable work is 
centered around helping children. Theresa 
raises money for children in foster care to 
provide them with clothing, school supplies 
and other necessities.

IS TUESDAY
NOVEMBER 7

ELECTION DAY

Theresa Mari
For Huntington Town Board
PHONE:  
631-493-7125 

WEBSITE:  
votetheresamari.com

EMAIL:  
votetheresamari@gmail.com



2023 REPUBLICAN-CONSERVATIVE

County  
Executive
(Vote for One)

County  
Legislator
(Vote for One)

Town Clerk
(Vote for One)

Receiver  
of Taxes

(Vote for One)

Republican

Ed  
Romaine

Republican

Stephanie  
Bontempi

Republican

Manuel  
Esteban Sr.

Republican

Richard  
Felix

Republican

Rob  
Trotta

Republican

Andrew  
Raia

18th LD

16th LD15th LD13th LD

13th, 15th & 16th Legislative Districts

SAMPLE BALLOT VOTER GUIDE



2023 REPUBLICAN-CONSERVATIVE

Receiver  
of Taxes

(Vote for One)

District  
Court Judge

(Vote for One)

Republican

Pamela  
Velastegui

Republican

Anna  
Acquafredda

                                       

Town Board
(Vote for up to Two)

Republican

Brooke  
Lupinacci

Republican

Theresa  
Mari

VOTE REPUBLICAN • “ROW B” 

Bring this sample ballot with you  
to the polls on Election Day
Tuesday, November 7th • 6:00am - 9:00pm

Or During Early Voting:
October 28 - November 5 • LIMITED HOURS

SAMPLE BALLOT VOTER GUIDE



Pam has been a resident in the Town of 
Huntington for 15 years. She has over 
18 years of teaching and administrative 
experience and has worked in a variety 
of settings ranging from private and 
charter schools to a financial firm. 
Earning a doctorate in Educational 
Leadership equipped Pamela with the 
administrative and leadership skills needed 
to transform organizations by applying 
an interdisciplinary approach. These skills 
along with her experience and educational 
background will be most beneficial in her 
role as Receiver of Taxes.

Pamela’s most recent leadership role at the 
Green Vale School was Dean of Academics 
where she established a Center for Teaching 
and Learning to encourage a culture of 
collaboration, trust, and exceptional teaching 
practice. Over the last few years, Pamela has 
been working as the Operations Manager 
at her husband’s estate planning and wealth 
management firm, The Legacy Group. 

She manages the daily operations for 
a team of advisors and specializes in 
client relationship services. In this role, 
she develops and implements systems 
and processes to manage workflow for 
maximum efficiency and ensures compliance 
regulations are followed. She also works in 
areas of marketing, communications, and 
brand management for the firm.

Through the years, Pamela has been very 
involved in the community. She served as a 
Council Delegate on the PTA at Thomas J. 
Lahey Elementary School and contributes 
her time and resources to local food and 
toy drives. Two years ago, Pamela and 
her husband also founded a nonprofit 
organization called Sonrisa Foundation  
from which they support children and 
families in need.

Pamela holds a B.S. in Early Childhood 
Education and Child Studies from Vanderbilt 
University, a M.A. and M.S. in Curriculum 
and Instruction from Columbia University, 
and an Ed.D in Interdisciplinary Studies 
in Educational Research from Long Island 
University. In addition, Pamela is fluent in 
Spanish. Pam and her husband Jeff live in 
Centerport, NY, with their two children, 
Nicolas and Isabella. Pam loves spending time 
with her family. They enjoy visiting Vermont 
in the fall to see the foliage and ski during 
the winter. Their lives are kept busy with two 
playful french bulldogs, Rocky and Lola.

Dr. Pamela Velastegui
For Huntington 
Receiver of Taxes

WEBSITE:  
votevelastegui.com

EMAIL:  
friendsofpamelavelastegui@gmail.com



Stephanie Bontempi was elected to the 
Suffolk County Legislature, District 18, 
in November of 2021. Since assuming 
office, she has served on the Public Safety, 
Ways & Means, Economic Development, 
Planning & Housing, Veterans & Consumer 
Affairs, Education (co-chair), and Health 
(co-chair) committees. Some noteworthy 
accomplishments include term-limit 
legislation and preservation of open space.

An immigrant from Sweden and a Naturalized 
Citizen, she has been a Huntington resident 
for over 30 years. Prior to taking office, 
Stephanie taught elementary education 
at Cold Spring Harbor CSD, East Woods 
School, and the Green Vale School in Old 
Brookville, where she sat on the Admissions 
and Diversity Equity and Inclusion 
committees.

Through the years, Stephanie has been 
active in many local community and 
charitable organizations, including, 

The Huntington Township Chamber of 
Commerce and the Townwide Fund of 
Huntington. She was the Chairperson of the 
Town of Huntington Beautification Advisory 
Council up until her election to the Suffolk 
County Legislature.

Stephanie holds a B.S.B.A. in Economics/
Finance from the University of Hartford, 
Connecticut, an M.S. in Elementary 
Education from C.W. Post, Long Island 
University, and an M.S. in Educational 
Technology from L.I.U. Post, Long Island 
University. She is fluent in Swedish and 
French and maintains dual citizenships 
(American & Swedish). The proud mother 
of three children, Stephanie resides in 
Centerport with her husband and their 
youngest daughter, Sofia, who is a Freshman 
at Stony Brook University. Her son, John, 
practices criminal law in North Carolina,  
and her oldest daughter, Emily, is a 
corporate attorney in Chicago.

The Huntington GOP will remain a strong and vibrant voice for lowering taxes, 

encouraging economic growth, creating and protecting local jobs, providing 

safe and secure neighborhoods, protecting our environment and water quality, 

and preserving and improving our local quality of life, while fostering open and 

transparent government based on honesty, integrity and accountability. 

OUR PLEDGE FOR HUNTINGTON!

Stephanie Bontempi
For Suffolk County 
Legislator (18th L.D.)

WEBSITE:  
stephanieforsuffolk.com

EMAIL:  
vote@stephanieforsuffolk.com



Manuel “Manny” Esteban represents the 
16th Legislative District in Suffolk County. 
He is an accomplished community leader, 
attorney, business owner and Eagle Scout.

Manny was born in Astoria, Queens to 
immigrant parents from Cuba and Colombia. 
He is fluent in both English and Spanish and  
is the first Hispanic American elected to 
service in the 16th L.D. Since taking office 
in January 2022, he is proud of what he has 
been able to accomplish. His goal continues  
to work towards ensuring that our 
community remains a wonderful place  
to live, work and raise a family.

As county legislator, he believes that county 
government’s top priority is to provide for 
public safety. He is a strong supporter of  
law enforcement and first responders, 

who keep the residents safe. He oversaw the 
reinstatement of ShotSpotter, which helped 
to improve public safety and cracked down 
on gun violence in the communities. He has 
also fought to reduce the cost of county 
government, stimulate the local economy, 
improve water quality and protect our 
environment by preserving open space.

Manny is a lawyer licensed to practice in  
New York, New Jersey and before the U.S. 
District Courts. He earned his Juris Doctor 
with honors from Touro Law Center, where 
he received three CALI Awards. He also 
earned a Bachelor of Science degree in 
Economics, magna cum laude, from the City 
University of New York. As an attorney, 
 he has used his legal training to provide  
pro bono services to those in need.

In addition to being an Eagle Scout, Manuel  
is also a Scout leader. He also served as  
a lifeguard and a first responder; during  
that time, he performed three water rescues 
and successfully used CPR and mouth-to-
mouth resuscitation to revive a person on  
the boardwalk at Brighton Beach.

He is also a published poet, a New York City 
Marathon finisher and has competed in the 
New York City and Montauk Triathlons.

He resides in East Northport with his wife, 
Mercedes, and their seven children.

VOLUNTEERS WANTED
CALL: 631-549-6800

Manuel Esteban Sr.
For Suffolk County  
Legislator (16th L.D.)

WEBSITE:  
estebanforny.com

EMAIL:  
friendsofmanuelesteban@gmail.com



Rob Trotta is a life-long resident of the 13th 
Legislative District. He grew up in Commack 
with his two brothers and graduated from 
Commack High School North in 1979.  
In 2016, he received the Commack High 
School Alumni of Distinction award. He  
and his wife live in Fort Salonga and they 
have two adult children.

He graduated from C. W. Post College with 
a Bachelor’s in Criminal Justice and received 
a Master’s in Labor Management from Stony 
Brook University. For 25 years, he worked as 
a police officer with the Suffolk County Police 
Department, retiring in 2013 with the rank 
of Detective. For over 10 years he served 
as a member of the FBI’s Violent Crimes 
Task Force, where he worked on complex 
cases ranging from money laundering to 
confiscating large quantities of cocaine from 
our streets. His hard work and passion for the 
job were recognized on several occasions by 
his superiors, including, “Cop of the Year” in 
1993 and “Detective of the Year” in 2001.

In 2005, Rob spearheaded efforts to prevent 
the development of approximately 2,000 
units of housing on the former Kings Park 
State Hospital property. He advocated 
for and eventually won state support for 
the transfer of the property to the New 
York State Office of Parks in 2006. As a 
former board member of the Nissequogue 
River State Park Foundation, he helped 
raise hundreds of thousands of dollars for 

beautification and restoration projects, and 
persuaded the state to begin the first phase 
of the park’s cleanup in 2012-2013. To this 
day, he continues to volunteer with the 
Nissequogue River State Park Foundation.

Rob recognizes that our quality of life, which 
includes safe neighborhoods, great schools, 
and terrific parks, is the reason why many  
of us live in Suffolk County. He believes it  
is incumbent upon elected representatives  
to protect and preserve these assets for 
future generations. Therefore, one of his 
priorities is the preservation of open space 
throughout his district.

In 2013, Rob ran for the Suffolk County 
Legislature. He campaigned on serving as a 
full time legislator in the part time position, 
and working towards making county 
government more efficient.

Legislator Trotta was proudly sworn in as 
the Suffolk County Legislator for the 13th 
Legislative District on January 2, 2014. He 
has been re-elected every two years, and 
started his fifth term in January of 2022. 

Legislator Trotta has consistently voted to 
put you, the taxpayer, first and to strive to 
ensure that our parents and children can 
continue to live on Long Island, to eliminate 
wasteful spending and to eradicate the 
corruption in Suffolk County.

Rob Trotta
For Suffolk County  
Legislator (13th L.D.)



Richard Felix has lived in Melville for 
25 years. He is married to his wife of 33 
years, Sherri, a Pre-K teacher and school 
administrator at Farmingdale State College, 
and has three children, all of whom graduated 
from the Half Hollow Hills East School 
District: Bari, Michael and Rachel.

He is a successful business law attorney 
who has concentrated his practice in new 
business formations, business transactions, 
risk mitigation, employee relations and 
estate planning. He is also the owner of a 
commercial insurance agency founded in 
1968. He earned his Juris Doctorate from 
New York Law School and his Bachelor 
of Arts in Political Science from the State 
University of New York at Albany. He is  
also a graduate of the Rockefeller College  
of Public Affairs.

Richard is admitted to the New York State 
Bar and is admitted to practice before 
the U.S. District Court. He has served in 
numerous leadership positions in several 
bar organizations, including chairman of the 
board of the Nassau Lawyers Association 
and member of the Nassau County Bar 
Association. In addition, he spearheaded 
scholarship and mentorship programs for 
college and law students seeking advice  
and internships for the practice of law.

He has also served in leadership roles within 
the community. He is the past president 
of The Country Pointe Homeowners 
Association in Melville. In his role, he 
increased security for homeowners, created 
homeowners advisory committees and 
restored playgrounds in the community.

Additionally, Richard is a member of the 
Moose Lodge in Greenlawn and a past  
board member of the New York State  
Motor Truck Association.

Richard is an active supporter of local 
charities, including St. Jude Children’s 
Research Hospital, Cooper Union, Brandeis 
University, the USGA-First Tee Program 
and the SUNY-Albany Scholarship Fund.  
An amateur musician, he is also a supporter of 
the local arts and music community.

In his spare time, Richard enjoys golf, 
boating, tennis and skiing.

Richard Felix
For Suffolk County  
Legislator (15th L.D.)

WEBSITE:  
felixforlegislature.com

EMAIL:  
felixforsuffolklegislature@gmail.com



Judge Acquafredda, a life-long resident 
of Suffolk County, was appointed Suffolk 
County District Court Judge-3rd District, 
Huntington in February 2023.

Prior to her judicial appointment, for the 
past 19 years, she served as an Assistant 
District Attorney prosecuting homicides, 
gang cases, and some of Long Island’s  
most serious crimes.

Judge Acquafredda rose through the ranks 
in the DA’s Office to ultimately serve as 
the DA’s District Court Bureau Chief, 
supervising the largest bureau in the  
office and training new prosecutors.

Following an exemplary career in the 
District Attorney’s Office, she served as  
the Principal Law Clerk to Family Court 
Judge/Acting Supreme Court Justice  
Joy M. Watson.

She is a member of both the Suffolk County 
Bar Association and Nassau County Bar 
Association, and the Theodore Roosevelt 
Inn of Court.

Judge Acquafredda is a graduate of 
Georgetown University and St. John’s 
University School of Law.

If you are interested in getting more involved with the  
Republican Party, as a volunteer or committee person,  

please don’t hesitate to contact us!

EMAIL 
chairman@huntingtongop.org
PHONE 
(631) 549-6800

Anna Acquafredda
For District Court  
Judge



The Huntington Republican Committee is the official 
Republican Party sub-organization for residents in the  
Town of Huntington. We exist to recruit, assist, and elect 
principled Republican candidates to every public office  
within our jurisdiction — from Town Board to President  
of the United States and everything in between.



EMERGENCIES: DIAL 911

Direct (non-emergency): 631-549-8220

2nd Precinct: 631-854-8200

Asharoken Village Hall Office: 631-261-7098

Police: 631-261-7400

Huntington Bay Village Hall Office: 631-427-2843

Police: 631-427-2020

Lloyd Harbor Village Hall Office: 631-549-8893

Police Emergencies: 631-549-8800

Northport Village Hall Office: 631-261-7502

Police: 631-261-7500

PSEG Emergencies/Outages - text OUT to PSEGLI (773454)  
or CALL 1-800-490-0075

National Grid Gas Emergencies: 1-800-490-0045

Poison Control: 1-800-222-1222

Huntington Hospital: 631-351-2000

Northport VA Medical Center: 631-261-4400

WATER DISTRICTS:

Greenlawn Water District 24-Hour Emergencies: 631-261-0874

Dix Hills Water District Emergencies: 631-421-1812

South Huntington Water District Emergencies: 631-427-8190

Suffolk County Water Authority Emergencies: 631-665-0663  
after hours, weekends & holidays

Huntington Animal Control: 631-754-8722

Huntington Town Hall: 631-351-3000

Huntington Highway Department: 631-499-0444  
Emergency Hotline (for blocked roads /downed trees)

Suffolk County Board of Elections: 631-852-4500

FOR INFORMATION ON EARLY VOTING, ABSENTEE BALLOTS  
& TO LOCATE YOUR POLLING PLACE, go to:

https://www.huntingtongop.org/vote

IM
P

O
R

TA
N

T
 P

H
O

N
E

 N
U

M
B

E
R

S



690 New York Ave., Huntington, NY 11743

(631) 549-6800

 email: hq@huntingtongop.org

Paid for by the Huntington Republican Committee

COMPLIMENTS OF

“Our party is committed to a future where 
economic opportunity for all is a reality, 

strong families and safe communities are 
a priority, and parents are empowered 

to make decisions about their children’s 
education. We as a party are proud to 

partner in that critical work of ensuring 
liberty and justice for all. Republicans  

at all levels are working to bring  
real change to all communities.”


